
 
 
Dear Parents of Incoming Second Grade, 
 
 

The school year is over and your children have learned many new skills. It is important                
to keep using these skills during the summer. Please see that your child reads every day. Math                 
skills can be used while shopping. Keeping a summer journal can help enhance writing skills.               
Choose things that make learning fun, no pressure. 
 

The following is a list of supplies that will be needed for Second Grade should you want                 
to get a head start on your shopping. Please try to have all supplies by the end of the first week                     
of school. 

1 package wide ruled loose-leaf 
3 marking or colored pencils* 
3 marble notebooks (​no spirals​)(wide ruled) 
3 pocket folders 

            1 package construction paper 
            2 packages or containers of baby wipes (one for art class/not flushable) 

1 medium box of crayons 
1 scissor 
3 small glue sticks* 
1 bottle Elmer’s glue 
1 ​soft ​pencil case - pencils & erase (3 sharpened pencils and an eraser are needed daily*  

 2 boxes of tissues 
1 roll of paper towels 

            1 two pocket folder  (for music) 
NO​ ​TRAPPERS​ or loose-leaf binders  

 
* These items will need to be replenished several times during the year. 

 
Please consider Velcro closings when buying sneakers for GYM if your child has trouble tying               
their sneakers. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
SECOND GRADE TEACHERS 
 
2020-2021  


